
Starksboro Conservation Commission June Meeting 
Monday June 24, 5:30 pm 

Starksboro Library 
 

Agenda 
1. We will hear from Elizabeth Doran PhD, Research Assistant Professor, Project Principal 

Investigator, Gund Institute for Environment. She contacted the SCC in May and was 
given permission to access Starksboro’s conserved land for a study “to better understand 
the ecological diversity and habitat health of river corridors and floodplains within the 
Lewis Creek watershed”. She will describe the project and answer any of our questions. 

2. Mowing of the Creekside Trail. An update from Robert. 
3. Updating the bylaws. 
4. Presentation of a plan for dealing with invasive plants at the South Riparian Parcel. 

 
The public is welcome to attend. 
 


